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Waterloo Girls Hockey Association (WGHA) Registration Fees are coupled with 
residency inside or outside the City of Waterloo and do not necessarily change 
based on Import or Non-Import status change.  

Non-Import Players who have only played in the WGHA and then move their 
primary address out of the City of Waterloo will be allowed to continue to play in 
the Ravens organization as Non-Imports provided they do not register with any 
other OWHA association and remain designated as Non-Import Players.  

● Players will be expected to pay an additional “out of town” registration 
fee if they are no longer residing in the City of Waterloo.  

Import Players who move their primary address into the City of Waterloo will be 
allowed to apply to the WGHA Board to be classified by the WGHA as Non-
import provided they do not register with any other OWHA association. Proof of 
address may be requested.  

● Players will no longer be expected to pay “out of town” additional 
registration fees if they are now a resident in the City of Waterloo.  

 


